
City of 

Saskatoon 

September 12, 2024 

City Solicitor's Office 
222 — 3rd Avenue North 
Saskatoon SK S7K OJ5 
city.solicitor@saskatoon.ca 

Secretary 
Saskatoon Board of Police Commissioners 

saskatoon.ca 
tel (306) 975-3270 
fax (306) 975-7828 
claims@saskatoon.ca 

Re: Police Services Agreement —The Saskatoon Board of Police Commissioners 
and Peter Ballantyne Cree Nation 
Our File No. 191.2173 

Please find enclosed a Police Services Agreement with respect to the property located 
at 1623 and1625 Quebec Avenue for the Board's consideration at its meeting held on 
September 19, 2024. 

Peter Ballantyne Cree Nation owns the property located at the above noted address 
and is requesting that the property be granted reserve status by the Federal 
Government. Part of the reserve creation process includes negotiation of a Municipal 
Services and Compatibility Agreement. City Council will be considering this Agreement 
at is Regular Business Meeting on September 25, 2024. A signing ceremony to mark 
this occasion is being planned for a later date and you will be contacted as these plans 
are being finalized. 

As with other Police Services Agreements, the purpose of the proposed Police Services 
Agreement is to make it clear that the Saskatoon Police Service will be providing 
policing to the property as part of the services which Peter Ballantyne Cree Nation pays 
for with its annual fee-for-service as set out in the Municipal Services and Compatibility 
Agreement. 

Yours truly, 

Jodi Manastyrski 
Deputy City Solicitor 
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